Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Building Commission
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

61G20-3.015
Equivalence of Standards

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 40, No. 37, February 24, 2014 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The following statement is added:

“The Commission has determined that posting the incorporated material on the Internet would constitute a violation of the federal copyright law. The incorporated material will be available for public inspection and examination at the Department of State, Division of Library and Information Services, Administrative Code and Register Unit, Room 101, R.A. Gray Building, 500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0250 and at the Office of Codes and Standards, 1940 North Monroe Street, Room 90, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0772.”
